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ULLETIN REGARDING TICKET CHANGES AND REFUNS Rev.02 

Dear Travel Partner, 

Due to varying local regulations in countries where Turkish 

Airlines offers service, we recommend you to advise your 

customers to check with the related consulates/embassies of 

their final destination prior to their departure to obtain 

information about specific travel restrictions and other 

regulations related to COVID-19. 

 

For information on safe-travel  guidelines due to COVID-19 you 

may check our website at the below link. 

 

https://www.turkishairlines.com/en-us/guidelines-for-safe-travel/     

  
 

 

Thank you for your continuous support. 
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